
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 
 
VICTORIA, BC, January 23, 2014 – Great Thunder Gold Corp. (TSXV: GTG) announces that Mr. 
William Glasier has retired from its Board of Directors. 
 
Mr. Glasier has served the company for more than 23 years and was the driving force in its 
development. The company thanks Mr. Glasier, and his wisdom and experience will be missed. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
Signed “Kevin C. Whelan”    
Kevin C. Whelan, President 
Direct line: (250) 474-6640 
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